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Dear Steven,

Thank you for consulting Derbyshire County Council on the Updated Adequacy of
Consultation Request- Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange Project. | write to
confirm that Derbyshire County Council wishes to re-affirm the comments it made on

22nd February 2023 on the Updated Adequacy of Consultation Request that it wishes
raise no issues or concerns on the Adequacy of Consultation Request.

Regards

Steve

Steve Buffery | Team Leader

Policy and Monitoring

Place | Derbyshire County Council
County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3AG

The Planning Service Privacy Notice can be found here

From: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 April 2023 17:01

To: Place Planning Policy (Place) <Planning.Policy@derbyshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Updated Adequacy of Consultation Request- Hinckley National Rail Freight
Interchange Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr Buffery,

We wrote to you on 7 February 2023 to request an adequacy of consultation
response in relation to the Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange project. The
applicant, Tritax Symmetry (Hinckley) Limited, subsequently withdrew this
application on 2 March 2023.

The applicant has now resubmitted the application for an Order granting
development consent on Friday 17 March 2023. A decision whether or not to
accept the application for Examination must be made by Friday 14 April 2023.

We wrote to you again on 21 March 2023, re-requesting an adequacy of
consultation response.



Your organisation has previously provided a response in relation to the adequacy
of consultation for this project. If your earlier response remains the same, please
can you confirm this in writing by Wednesday 5 April 2023.

Kind regards,

Steven Parker — Case Officer

From: Place Planning Policy (Place) <Planning.Policy@derbyshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 February 2023 14:31

To: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Updated Adequacy of Consultation Request- Hinckley National Rail Freight
Interchange Project

Dear Katy,

Thank you for consulting Derbyshire County Council on the Updated Adequacy of
Consultation Request- Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange Project. Having
reviewed the applicant’s submission, | write to confirm that Derbyshire County Council
wishes to raise no issues or concerns on the Adequacy of Consultation Request.

Regards
Steve

Steve Buffery | Team Leader
Policy and Monitoring

Place | Derbyshire County Council
County Hall, Matlock, Derbyshire, DE4 3AG

The Planning Service Privacy Notice can be found here

From: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 February 2023 09:49

Cc: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Updated Adequacy of Consultation Request- Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange
Project

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe

Good afternoon,

Please find attached to this email, an Adequacy of Consultation
Request, for the Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange Project,
which was submitted to the Planning Inspectorate by Tritax Symmetry
(Hinckely) Limited on Friday 3 February 2023.

This attachment has been updated to reflect the date error ‘Friday 6



March 2023’ made in the previous document. The correct date for a
decision whether or not to accept the application for Examination must
be made by Monday 6 March 2023.

Within the attached document, you will find a link which will allow you
to view the Consultation Report and Appendices submitted by the
Applicant and the deadline by which we will require any representation
on the Adequacy of Consultation from your Authority.

Yours faithfully,
Katy

Katy O’Loan | Case Officer- National Infrastructure
The Planning Inspectorate
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

@PINSgov The Planning Ins ectorate@ lanninginspectorate.gov.uk

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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Join thousands of local residents who receive regular county council news direct to their inbox.
Go to our website and click on the Sign Up button.

Think before you print! Save energy and paper. Do you really need to print this email?

Derbyshire County Council works to improve the lives of local people by delivering high
quality services. You can find out more about us by visiting www.derbyshire.gov.uk.

If you want to work for us go to our job pages on www.derbyshire.gov.uk/jobs. You can
register for e-mail alerts, download job packs and apply on-line.

Please Note

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and may contain personal views that
are not the views of Derbyshire County Council. It is intended solely for the addressee. If
this email was sent to you in error please notify us by replying to the email. Once you have
done this please delete the email and do not disclose, copy, distribute, or rely on it.

Under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents
of this email may be disclosed.

Any personal information you have given us will be processed in accordance with our

privacy notices, available at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/privacynotices.

Derbyshire County Council reserves the right to monitor both sent and received emails.

CONTROLLED
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